Pilgrim Arena will be opening for business on June 8!

PLEASE TAKE THE TIME TO READ CAREFULLY!!

PER THE STATE: WE ARE CURRENTLY ONLY AVAILABLE TO TAKE ICE RESERVATIONS FOR ORGANIZATIONS WITH PLAYERS UNDER THE AGE OF 18

- We will be operating under **strict State government guidelines** and are asking all customers to fully cooperate in order to make this as smooth as possible. **Delays will throw off everyone's schedule**.
- Each program will be responsible for the number of people allowed on the ice.
- People will be asked to enter through the front door and exit from the side doors in each rink.
- Players and chaperones will not be allowed in the rink until 10 minutes prior to your ice time.
- Every player is required to come dressed. Locker rooms will be closed, and seating areas will be set up for players to put on their skates.
- Only one chaperone per person will be permitted into the rink and seating will be spaced according to State guidelines.
- After your ice time is over, you will be required to remove your skates and exit the building
 "immediately" per the guidelines. Pilgrim will allow 5 minutes to remove skates. This will give rink
 employees time to sanitize the rink before the new group enters.
- There will be hand sanitizer placed around the rink for customer use.
- There will be notifications posted around the rink to remind people to wash their hands and observe safe social distance measures.
- All guests must wear masks inside the building.
- Any adult entering the rink will be required to sign a waiver.
- Anyone who does not cooperate will be asked to leave.

**IF YOUR SKATES NEED SHARPENING, PLEASE MAKE ARRANGEMENTS TO DROP SKATES
OFF <u>AT LEAST</u> AN HOUR BEFORE YOU SKATE TO GIVE OUR STAFF TIME TO SERVICE
EVERYONE'S NEEDS.**

We are excited to be back and hope that we can resume full normal operations soon. If you have any questions, please call us at 781-749-6660.

